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Pawnee County residents discuss roads with County Board

(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commissioners met with Boomer Stephens, Bruce
Rogers, Scott Farwell and Vann Rohlmeier during their March 21 meeting. All
four were concerned about the shape of county roads and maintaining the roads.

Betty Cary and Gary Farwell met with the Board discussing the rock quarry
road during Highway 8 construction work.

Highway Superintendent Chris Rauner discussed roads and the conversations
about roads held during the meeting.

Lawrence James met with Commissioners concerning the Pawnee County
Sheriff's Office, regarding robberies at his farm between April S and April 27,
2022.

Commissioners also reviewed correspondence from the Nebraska Department of
Environment and Energy regarding three Pawnee Table Rock Concentrated
Animal Feeding Operations. No action was taken.
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